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Lane Closure at the Intersection of Shipyard Road and Whitefield Avenue 

Chatham County, GA (November 5, 2020) – Chatham County will implement a temporary lane 
closure on Shipyard Road at its intersection with Whitefield Avenue.  The closure will begin on 
Tuesday, November 10, 2020, at approximately 9:00 A.M. and will run for 30 days.   

The closure will allow County staff to observe the potential for making permanent changes to 
the intersection.  Temporary Traffic Control, including detour signs, will alert motorists of the 
changes and guide them around the closure.  Any questions regarding the closure can be sent 
to the Chatham County Department of Engineering at (912) 652-7800. 

Motorists are urged to slow down and use caution when approaching the intersection. 
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